
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Public Health Services 
Health Protection Division 
110 King St W, 2nd Floor 
Hamilton, Ontario, L8P 4S6 

BRIGADOON BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED 
  
 
DATE: September 26, 2016.  
 
TO:  Residents of Brigadoon Drive from Apple Blossom Drive to Glenview Place, 

Matthew Street, Nature Court, Gledhill Crescent, Galt Street, Glenview 
Place, and Graywood Road 

 
FROM : The Medical Officer of Health for the City of Hamilton  
 
The Boil Water Advisory issued on September 21, 2016 is now lifted. 
 
Corrective action was carried out and the safety of the municipal water supply within the 
affected area has been verified to the satisfaction of the Medical Officer of Health for the City 
of Hamilton.  Accordingly, normal use of the drinking water supply may resume.  
 
This notice is to verify the existence and conclusion of a Boil Water Advisory. 
 
As a precautionary measure please do the following; 
 
1. Discard all water filters that may have come in contact with your water supply on 

or since September 19, 2016.  Disposal of Reverse Osmosis filters is not necessary. 
2. Discard ice made on or since September 19, 2016. 
3. Empty and flush appliances that use water that may be ingested or come into contact with 

utensils (dishwashers, fridges with ice makers and water dispensers, water softeners, 
etc). 

4. Empty your hot water tank(s) by running a hot water tap until the water becomes cold. 
5. Flush all cold water taps for five minutes. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your health or drinking water safety, please call the Public 
Health Services Safe Water Information line at 905-546-2189. Mon-Fri 8:30a.m.- 4:30 p.m. 
 
For assistance outside regular business hours, please call 905-546-CITY (2489)  
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	FROM : The Medical Officer of Health for the City of Hamilton

